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Overview 

This bill appropriates a total of $15.74 million from the general fund in fiscal year 2019 

for activities related to the Minnesota Licensing and Registration System (MNLARS) and 

Driver and Vehicle Services (DVS) customer service in the Department of Public Safety. 

The appropriations are onetime and effective the day after enactment. 

Funds are split: 

 $6.768 million for ongoing MNLARS motor vehicle software work (including 
contracting and equipment costs); 

 $5.5 million for phase 2 activities involving the driver’s license system; and 

 $3.472 million for DVS staffing. 

The bill also requires progress reporting to the MNLARS Steering Committee (which was 

established in 2018 as part of MNLARS supplemental funding legislation). 
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